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Project: Why do people leave their homes? 

We have been researching evacuation during WW2 and making notes ready to write 
a non-chronological report. 

Maths 

We have started our learning on fractions and have begun with equivalent fractions 
and ordering fractions of different denominators. 

English 

Our class book this term is Letters From The Light House, we have read the first few 
chapters and started to get to know the characters. 

SATS books 

The 10 minute Sats buster books have been given out. 
I have suggested the children do one of each every 
week (if they have time), this is optional. If they 
record which ones they have done in their reading 
record then I will reward them with house points on a 
Friday. The books are a good way of getting used to 
the style of the tests without being too onerous! The 
children should have a go, if they can’t answer they 
can ask a grown up, google methods or bring the book 
in to ask me.  

 Many parents have found these a good way for the 
children to get used to doing regular home work, 
ready for next year! 
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